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Although this planning application is more favourable than the application for a large campsite at Newton

House Farm | am very concerned that this is only the beginning of a list of applications for campsites in the
Littlebeck area.

Access to this site is not suitable for all drivers and in the past there has been traffic problems on the road
leading to the turn off for Alum House and Low Farm.

I am concerned that people are buying properties just as an opportunity to make some extra income with cafes
and campsites.
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